
	
 
 
 
January 13, 2018 
 
Ambassador Amina Salum Ali 
African Union Mission 
1640 Wisconsin Avenue NW 
Washington D.C.  20007 
 
Dear Honorable Ambassador: 
 
I am writing to apologize to you and the good people of Africa for the hateful words 
of President Trump.  I am embarrassed and ashamed of his actions. 
 
Please know that Trump does not represent the viewpoint of the entire United 
States.  Many, many, many, many, many Americans value, respect, and celebrate the 
people and culture of Africa.  
 
I ask that you please share warm greetings and best wishes to the people of Africa. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Street Address: 
City, State, Zip: 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

616 Lake Street, Evanston, Illinois 60201 • 847.864.4464 • www.immanuelevanston.org 


